
High Energy Costs – Possibilities for absorption of costs  

If you receive Arbeitslosengeld II or Sozialhilfe, please contact the clerk in charge of your 

case and inform him immediately about the increased down payments and apply for a 

takeover of the additional claim. 

If you receive Kinderzuschlag or Wohngeld please report increased heating costs to the 

family benefits office or the clerk in charge of your case. It´s also possible to apply for a take 

over of the additional payments at the Jobcenter. 

If you are low-income earner you can receive - depending on your income - a one-time take 

over from your Jobcenter – just for the month in which the additional payment is due. 

→ File the application immediately, within the same month you receive the invoice with 

the additional payment. At a later date frequently the Jobcenter only has the possibility to 

grant a loan! 

 ► Please find the form for the application on this page 

 

You can agree on a deferred payment with your energy provider / landlord. 

Use the free of charge electricity saving check in the county of Tuttlingen (Zollernalbkreis), 

schedule an appointment using phone 07461 78015-12 ( 07431 1342642). 

 

 

 

 

 

 


